
SURREY HEATH BOROUGH COUNCIL 

COMPLETION OF THE AUDIT OF THE ACCOUNTS 

Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015, reg.16 
 

NOTICE is hereby given that:  

 

(1) The audit of accounts of the above named Surrey Heath Borough Council for the year 

ended 31 March 2019 has been concluded;  

 

(2) The Statement of Accounts are available for inspection by any persons interested at 

Surrey Heath Borough Council, Surrey Heath House, Knoll Road, Camberley, Surrey GU15 

3HD on working days between the hours of 9.30am and 4.00pm by appointment. Any such 

interested person may make copies of the statements and reports or extracts therefrom;  

 

(3) Copies of the statements of accounts will be delivered to any such elector on payment of 

a small charge to cover administrative costs. 

 

(4) The Statements of Accounts are also available to view on the council’s website 

www.surreyheath.gov.uk 

 

 

Kelvin Menon Executive Head of Finance (Section 151 Officer) 

March 2020 

http://www.surreyheath.gov.uk/

